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Wow! What a year! It has been filled with many changes and lots of 
emotions. We have had an eventful end to the year with Provincial 
Achievement Tests and class exams, hot lunches, field trips, sports 
day, and our year end BBQ, just to name a few! On behalf of ALL SCS 
staff, I would like to express our appreciation and gratitude for every-
thing that the community and parents have done to help support our 
school. It is an honour to work in a school and community that comes 
together in times of need and understands the role a school plays in a 
community.  
 
Should parents need to contact me, please feel free to email me at 
mike.tavaroli@ngps.ca. Please feel free to share my contact infor-
mation with any families who are wanting to register their children at 
SCS. Staff will return to work on Wednesday August 30, 2023 for a    
Division Wide PD in Whitecourt and will be back in our building officially 
August 31, 2023. Then we will be busy getting ready for the return of 
students on September 5, 2023.  Please review our website and follow 
us on social media to stay up to date with the coming events as we   
approach the school start-up date. 
 
I am pleased to announce that I will continue as Principal for the       
upcoming school year. I hope you all have a restful, relaxing, and      
recharging summer. I look forward to seeing familiar (and hopefully 
new) smiling faces in September.  
 
Mike Tavaroli 

We’re on the Web! 

sangudoschool.ca 
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S A N G U D O  C O M M U N I T Y  S C H O O L   

School Supplies 
School supply lists were sent home with students at the beginning of June.   

They can also be found our school website under the Parents and Students tab.  
Happy shopping! 

Sports Day 
We were a little worried Wednesday that it would be too wet for Sports Day, luckily 

it stopped raining and we were able to go ahead. We had perfect weather for the 

day! Students participated in a variety of events and we were excited to have our 

first whole school circle relay!  The winning house league this year was the      

Lightning, great work everyone!   
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